
 

     Message from Mrs. Mole 

This week in assembly, we started learning about ‘Growth Mind-Set’, what it is and why it is important.  

Over the coming weeks we will be discussing how we can encourage a Growth Mind-Set in the classroom 

and our lives.  The children really took to the idea and the teachers have been talking more about it in the 

classroom.  One of the children saw two woodlice on the bank.  One of them was curled up and the other 

was off exploring.  She said to one of the adults that she thought that the curled up woodlouse had a 

‘fixed mind-set’ where as the other one had a ‘growth mind-set’ and was going to learn lots more.  I’m 

not sure if the woodlice have mind-sets but I was super excited that the children were talking about mind

-sets during playtime. 

If you have an opportunity to talk to your child/children 

about ‘Growth Mind-set’  A quick search on the internet will 

give you additional information if you would like. 

 

Rebecca Mole,   Headteacher  

     

Star of Week        

                            Well done to all the winners this week. 

Rabbits:    Isobel R for working so hard on her reading 

Squirrels:   Arabella for looking after her friends, offering her teachers help 

  and being a fantastic role model! 

Badgers:   Alice for working hard on her handwriting in English 

Values Star of the week: . 

Rabbits:  Florence H for being a caring and fair friend 

Squirrels:  Charlie for being a curious and courageous learner and producing some fantastic writing 

Badgers:  Aaron for always being respectful and listening politely to others 

Forest School Star of the Week: 

   Rabbits: . Ruah for helping a friend create artwork inspired by Andy Goldsworthy  

    



Badger Class trip to The British Wildlife Centre 
 



Fairtrade 
 U is for Underwear 

Did you know that you can get Underwear that is Fairtrade?  Check our the Fairtrade website for companies that 

sell it!  https://www.fairtrade.org.uk/buying-fairtrade/clothes/ 

 

 

 

 

 

Infant School Council 

On Thursday afternoon two of the children in Badger Class went to The Dawnay School to take part In 

the Infant School Council.  This was the first time for over two and a half years that the council has 

been able to meet and it was a great experience.  They discussed why road safety was important and 

what they could do in school to spread the message about staying safe.  They also had some biscuits 

and a play at the end, which made it into an even better afternoon than it had already been.! 

Class Photos 

Class Photos will be taken on Tuesday 7th June, first thing in the morning whilst the children are still 
shiny and clean! You will receive a copy of the proof and have an opportunity to buy your own copy 
should you wish to. 

https://www.fairtrade.org.uk/buying-fairtrade/clothes/


 Message from The Friends 
 

The Jubilee bake sale is almost upon us. We’ll be sending home a 
paper plate in your child’s bag next week. Whether you bake or buy, 
all contributions are welcome.  
 
Please bring in your cakes at drop off on the 27th of May and we’ll be 
selling all the delicious treats at collection that day.  
 
Items will be £0.50 each so please remember to bring change.  
 
Anything not sold on the day will be donated to the local community 
fridge.  

 Bikeability Instructors 
 

 The Cycle Training Team at Surrey County Council are recruiting for Bikeability     
Cycling Instructors.   

 If you are interested please click on the following link for more information; 

  https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/jobs/search/details?id=23517 

 

Mindworks Surrey's 'Amplify' celebration event; Saturday, 14 May 

 

An exciting first birthday event for Mindworks Surrey will be held on Saturday, 14 May 2022 at 
Sandown Racecourse, Esher.  This will be a two part, fun-filled celebration event. 
 
There will be a Family Wellbeing Festival, 11.30am - 2.30pm. 
With information stalls, performances, arts and crafts and much more. 
It will be free entry for the festival - no need to book, just turn up!  
Please note: the first 30 mins of this event will be quiet time for those with accessibility needs. For 
more information, please emailamplify.mindworks@sabp.nhs.uk. 
 
There will also be a Young People, Big Voices event, 4pm - 7.30pm. 
This will be a formal event to celebrate the Mindworks alliance and the power of young people. The 
event will include speeches and a panel discussion. Please note; This is a free, ticketed event. Please 
register your interest via the Eventbrite page.  
 

             Flier for the event is attached to the bottom of the Newsletter.  
 

https://www.surreycc.gov.uk/jobs/search/details?id=23517
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/young-people-big-voices-tickets-298263392837


 

Friends Events 2022 

 

 Friday 27th May - Jubilee bake sale, after school at 3pm  

  13th and 14th June – Costume making morning, with support from parents / carers.   To be used at 
    the Village Day parade 18th June  

 23rd June - Sponsored bounce where children bounce on an inflatable castle as many times as 
   they can in  one minute! 

  10th July - Polesden Lacey Infant School 50th Anniversary fayre *Date for your diary* 

  18th and 19th July - Movie nights for all classes with popcorn, straight after school  

The Friends of Polesden Lacey Infant School 

 Follow us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/PLISFriends 

 Cashback for us from your shopping: Easyfundraising Registration 
 
 

Upcycling items for Village Day in June 
 

The theme of Bookham's Village Day this year is "Jubilee". We have plans to showcase our eco-
credentials and upcycle as much as we can, alongside using some natural materials, for our parade 
outfits/decorations. The Friends are helping us plan and prepare for the parade and are coordinating 
the collection of a few items that we'd like to upcycle.  

 

If you have any of the following in reasonable, clean condition we'd very much appreciate them please 
- there will be a donation box outside the office from Monday 9th May. All donations of these items are 
welcome until our Making Mornings on 13th and 14th June. 

 Red, white or blue plastic bags 

 Bottle tops of any colour (plastic or metal) - preferably in a small bag please 

 Red, white or blue ribbon or wool - again, in a small bag please 

 
 

 Library Books — reminder  

Please remind your children to bring their library book to school each week so that they can be changed 
on a regular basis. If the children don’t remember to return their book they may be told that they 
cannot borrow one on this occasion. We encourage children to have no more than 2 school library  
books at home at any one time as we have a relatively small library and want to make sure that all 
children have access to as many books as possible each term.  

Library days are; 

Wednesday  - Rabbits and Badgers 

Thursday  - Badgers and Squirrels   

 

https://www.facebook.com/PLISFriends
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/polesdenlaceyinfsch/?utm_campaign=raise-more&utm_content=en-e1


Dates 

  Summer Term 2022 

 

 Mon 16th May  - Wild Science Workshop—all classes 

 Tues 24th May  - Queen’s Jubilee Perform Workshop (am) all classes 

 Wed 25th May  - Singing Assembly (9 am—9.30am approx) Parents & Carers will be welcome to 

    attend more details to follow 

 Wed 25th May  - Jubilee Tea Party for the children (pm) — Party clothes can be brought to school 

    to change into in the afternoon 

 Fri 27th May  -  Rabbit Class Assembly (am) 

 30th May—3rd June — school closed for Half Term 

 Mon 6th June—School closed Inset Day 

 Tues 7th June—Class photos all classes 

 Tues 14th June  - Year 2 Trip to Woking Mosque (am) 

 Wed 15th June—Mufti Recycling day (More details to follow) 

 Thurs 16th June  - Year 1 Trip to Wisley (all day) 

 Sat 18th June -  Village Day (more details to follow) 

 Fri 24th Jun  - Year 2 Singing Assembly Yehudi Menhuin School (am) 

 Sunday 26th June  - Bookham Open Gardens (more details to follow) 

 Thurs 30th June  - Squirrel Class Assembly (am) 

 Wed 6th July  - Sports Day (am) (more details to follow) 

 Wed 13th July  - Open Afternoon (2.30pm onwards) 

 Fri 15th July  - School Reports home to parents 

 Wed 20th July  - Year 2 Leavers Assembly (am) (more details to follow) 

 Fri 22nd July—last day of term school closes 1pm  




